
Antonia Hover 

correspondence'^^® 
7/21/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06630-2025¡ 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 8:09 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket 2025001 1 -EL Rate Increase Support 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 6:52 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket 20250011-EL Rate Increase Support 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Kevin Sola <ksola@sflelite.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2025 12:44 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20250011-EL Rate Increase Support 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Good afternoon, 

I am writing to express the support of the proposed rate increase from Florida Power and Light. FP&L has done 
a phenomenal job with the reliability of my electricity. While any change in pricing deserves careful 
consideration, I believe this adjustment is reasonable and necessary to ensure continued reliability and the 
continued progress of the energy infrastructure. Continued investment is not only beneficial for current 
residents and businesses, but essential for future growth and sustainability. 

Regards, 

Kevin Sola 
(305)495-0277 
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